
Concern for missing 21-year-
old  man  last  seen  Fort
Kinnaird area

Police  are  appealing  for  the  public’s
help  to trace a 21 year old man reported
missing in Edinburgh.
Nikhil Sharma was last seen around 8.30am on Tuesday 21st July
2020 in the Fort Kinnaird area of Edinburgh and there are
concerns for his welfare.
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Nikhil  is  descried  as  5ft2  with  long  black  hair,  he  is
believed to be wearing glasses, a blue Nike body warmer jacket
with hood, blue jeans and red Addidas trainers.

He is potentially carrying a black rucksack and laptop.

Any person with information as to the whereabouts of Nikhil is
asked to call Police Scotland on 101 quoting incident number
3284 of 21st July 2020.


